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Comments: hello my name is Mike Boggs, and I am in favor of the very temporary permit for filming in Little

Duncan I lived in Petersburg and hunted and trapped for many years including in Little Duncan. In my eyes it was

never a destination per se but just part of the beach you would travel to set your traps or look for deer or Bear .

The way our economy is going I think it would be foolish to overlook an opportunity to bring money into our

community. I know the discovery channel has ruined a lot of peoples taste , including my own , for the so-called

Reality shows .given the timeslot that has been stated I do not foresee a huge interruption in local subsistence or

core values.

 

Respectfully submitted

 

Mike Boggs

 

Sent from my iPhone


